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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FOREX Leverage

I am FIRMLY against the regulation that would lower the leverage of a FOREX trader from 100:1 to 10:1.
would cause the trader to be in a disadvantage when compared with other International FOREX traders.

Victor lamele
2902 Victoria Cove
Round Rock, TX 78664


